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To Promote A Finksburg Community, 
Whose Objective Is To Preserve The Fundamental Quality 

Of Life Where Farms, Families And Businesses 
May Coexist In A Manner Beneficial To All 

 

Next General Membership Meeting: FPACC Election and By-Laws Update 
Thursday March 24, 2011, 7 P.M. 
All Finksburg residents and business owners are invited.  
Finksburg Branch – Carroll County Public Library, Old Westminster Pike, Finksburg, MD 21048 
 
 

March Meeting - FPACC Election and Proposed Bylaws Changes: 
The 2011 FPACC Election process has started. The nomination committee has started the process of putting together a list 
of candidates for all positions. If you are interested in running for a position on the board, please contact us by e-mail at 
mail.admin@finksburg.org. Nominations will be taken from the floor and the final candidates list will be announced at the 
March meeting. 
 
 

Please Pay Your FPACC Dues:   
We ask you to please pay your membership dues for 2011.   You can pay your dues online 
(http://www.finksburg.org/Dues.htm), at our meeting, or print a form on our website and mail it in.  The annual cost is 
only $10 for residents and $25 for businesses.    Thanks so much. 
 

Mark Your Calendar:   
General Council meetings are the 4th Thursday of the month at the Finksburg Branch of the Carroll County Public 
Library.  Meetings begin at 7 PM. Board meetings are usually held on the 1st Wednesday of each month.  Check our 
website to confirm meeting dates. 
 

Board of Directors:  
• John Lopez - President  • Christopher Gayo • Mat Tiahrt • Gary Kerns  
• Frank Lago • Michael Davis • Paul Gilden • Sissy (Alice) Altstatt  
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